
Khora fundraising policy

Before accepting large (5,000EUR+) donations or applying for grants, the fundraising group
will screen the giver of the money to ensure that the money comes from an acceptable
source:

1. We will not be funded by those who cause or contribute to the border crisis in the
first place (for example, the EU)

2. We will not take money from anyone who imposes any restrictions on or tries to
control our work.

3. We will not accept our work being turned into a media spectacle. We ask for strict
restraint from our funders regarding how we appear in their external communication.
No companies will be allowed to use our work in their marketing.

● Examples of this are:
○ Using our photos or videos on their website
○ Putting their logos on Khora’s website

● Exceptions to this principle are:
○ Listing our names on their website or press release publicly stating

they have granted us money
○ Legal requirements such as charity regulators who require this

information from grant funders

4. We will follow the lead of our comrades and friends in other groups in Greece. We
will avoid funders that are unacceptable to them. We do this in recognition of both our
shared values and political aims, and to keep open important collaborative
relationships as this is a highly sensitive issue.

5. We will not apply for grants from industries or companies against which there is a
divestment movement.


